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 Reading Trophy 

 

The reading trophies  have been awarded this week to Meagan, Harvey and 

Lucas. 

 Well done, keep on reading! 

14th October 2016 

Parents Evening  

We hope that you have all been able to make a convenient appointment for Par-

ents Evening. Pre-School are holding their consultations the week beginning 

31st October. 

Governors Update 

Simon Freeland was appointed unopposed to the position of parent governor. 

Tony Bradbury has been elected by the governing body to the position of Chair 

of Governors, he can be contacted through the school office or using 

Chair@Townley.cambs.sch.uk. More details about the governing body will follow 

next week. 

Roald Dahl Competition 

Class 1—Best colouring picture  

Class 2— Enormous Crocodile sheet 

Class 3—Decorate Mr Twit’s beard 

The children need to collect a sheet from their class teacher or the library 

monitors. There will be a prize for the best entry for each class. Entries need 

to be in by 11st November for judging on Wednesday 2nd November. 

Bags to School 

Please ensure you return your bags of re-useable clothing, paired shoes and soft 

toys by 9am Tuesday morning. 
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Provisional Diary Dates 

17/10—Parents Evening 

18/10/16 –Bags to School due at 9am  

19/10– Parents Evening 

20/10—Last Day of Half Term 

31/10—Back to School—Start of Friendship Week 

Pre-School Parent Consultations 

10/11 –Bedtime Read 5pm 

13/12-Christmas Play 

14/12– Christmas Play 

15/12 –Christmas Outing  

19/12-Christingle 

20/12– Last Day of Term 

5/1—Back to School 

Acorn Club 

Thank you Mrs Ford for starting up Acorn Club again. Thank you to the adults 

who have helped supervise this. Particularly Mrs Reed-Hughes who has made 

the pond so much cleaner! 

Defibrillator Training 

Thank you to the parents and local community who attended the fantastic 

training led by the East of England Ambulance Service on Wednesday. I hope 

that you found it as useful as I did! 


